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MANUFACTURER’S DECLARATION 

REACH use restriction of diisocyanates - training 

Recticel Insulation hereby confirms that it is mandatory for anyone who comes in 
contact with free isocyanates in concentrations >0.1% by weight must be trained  
by August 2023 according to REACH use restriction of diisocyanates. 

Because our cured product does not contain any (free) isocyanates (>0.1%),  
it is not necessary for people using our insulation boards (customers, installers, ...)  
to follow a specific training on the use of diisocyanates. 

 

 

 

Frederick Gheysen 
Health & Environment Certification Expert 


